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Dr. Catherine Fisher Collins 
355 Starin Avenue 
Buffalo, NY 14216 

Dear Dr. Collins: 

THE ASSEMBLY 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

ALBANY 

March 6, 2009 

Thank you for your interest in a position on the New York State Board of Regents. We appreciate the 
time and effort that you and numerous other candidates put forward in the selection process. Each year, 
we are increasingly impressed by the qualifications and thoughtfulness of the respondents. 

After participating in hours of insightful interviews it is clear that the candidates who come before us 
have a deep commitment to the future of our children's education. Unfortunately, we cannot recommend 
all of the individuals whom we feel would make a contribution to the Board. We encourage you to 
continue to dedicate the commitment that you have shown us to the children of New York State. 

On behalf of the Speaker and the members of the New York State Assembly, we thank you for your 
participation. 

Please contact either of us if we can be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Nolan 
Chair 
Committee on Education 

Deborah Glick 
Chair 
Committee on Higher Education 
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